
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

At the end of last term, we were lucky enough to have a company come into school, 

promoting the awareness of wheelchair basketball to young people. 

 

Due to its success, Alan and his team are joining us again and will be delivering this 

activity to our students on the morning of Wednesday 8th February. 

 

We will be doing this activity outside and so students participating in wheelchair 

basketball, will need to wear suitable clothing for the time of year e.g. outdoor coats, to 

keep them warm. We recommend that students also wear gloves to help keep their 

hands warm whilst using the wheelchairs. 

 

If at all you do not wish for your child to be involved in the activity, we are asking 

for parents/carers to contact school, informing us of your wishes to withdraw 

before Wednesday 8th February. 

 

The school office can be contacted on 01827 312840. 

 

Like past events, we are sure that this will again be as successful as previous ones and 

that our students will be hospitable and friendly; welcoming our guest to school. 

Thank you for your on-going support. 

 

 

 

 

Mrs F Perry 

 


